
College Admission Deferral Confirmation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Admissions Office] 

[College/University Name] 

[College Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Admissions Officer's Name], 

I am writing to confirm the deferral of my admission to [College/University Name] for the 

[Year] academic year, as per our recent correspondence. I appreciate your consideration of my 

request, and I am grateful for the opportunity to defer my enrollment. 

I plan to utilize this time to [briefly mention how you plan to spend this time, e.g., travel, work, 

etc.], and I am eager to join the [College/University Name] community in the [insert 

semester/year] semester. 

Please let me know if there are any further steps I need to take during this deferral period. Thank 

you once again for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


